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Dear Parents & Coaches,

In order to maintain effective
communication within our
athletics program, | will send out
monthly sports newsletters with
updates and schedules. If you
have any news you would like me
to include in the newsletter, please
send it to

bcaradonna@sjbosco.org by the
25" of each month.

Thank you,
Brett Caradonna
SJB Athletic Director

Coaches’' Information

Thank you te our Bulldog coaches and
students for being a part of 5JB sports. Thanks
o several volunteers who stepped up, we
were able to create five total teams. These
teams include a 7/8th grade volleyball team,
5/éth volleyball team, Sth-grade flag footall,
éth-grade flag football, and 7/8th flag
footall. We also have our cross country club
which will hold its first practice on Thursday,
September 14th. Their season will be
hughhghted by participating in the
RO -widde cross country invitational on
per 17th.
t and support cur teams! The
ember schedule will be included in the
1"}
gter, Every home game will have a 4pm
ome a few minutes early fo grab o
Fment at the snock shack.
-Brett Caradonna
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Dates to Remember

?/18: 7/8th volleyball at Christ the King,
5/6th volleyball vs St. Theresa, 5th
football vs OLPH Scottsdale, 7/8th
football at St. Theresa

9/20: 5th football at OLPH Scottsdale,
7/8th football vs St. Theresa, 7/8th
volleyball vs St Mary Basha, 5/6th
volleyball at St.Theresa

9/25: 6th football vs OLPH Scotisdale, 5th
football at St. Mary Basha, 7/8th football
at St. Timothy's, 5/6th volleyball vs
St.Timothy's, 7/8th volleyball at St
Timothy's.

9/26: 6th football at St. Timothy's

9/27: bth football vs OLMC, 7/8th
volleyball vs St.Timothy's, 5/6th volleyball
at OLMC

9/28: 7/8th football vs Queen of Peace

Attention Coaches & Parents:
We want to spread the good news about our
student athletes. Please share your game photos
and videos with Sandra Heffron at
sheffron@sjbosco.org. They will be posted on
SJB's social media pages and included in the
yearbook.

Finally, check out our UPDATED Athletics
webpage. You may conveniently access SJB
athletic resources including the athletic
handbook, forms, newsletters and more.
Winter Registration
Winter sports registration will begin in October.
The sports offered are boys' basketball and girls’
softball. Reach bcaradonna@sjbosco.org if you
are interested in coaching one of the teams. The
formstack registration will be available on the
athletics webpage and the Bulldog Bite.



